
 

 

 
 

2010 AGC Regional Competition 
 

 The KBE Building Committee is inviting your firm to submit a proposal for 
Construction Management services. 
 

The project will enhance an educational facility located within Region 1 of the 
United States.  The program will include specialized educational training facilities, 
spaces for demonstration and assembly, and an environment conducive to the growth 
and development of the facilities inhabitants, administration, and staff. 

 
Systems include structural steel framing, timber framing, unique MEP systems 

and  specialized finishes.  There are particular site logistics issues to be solved as 
well.     

 
KBE will be assessing the following (at a minimum) in your formal submittal: 

 
Project Staffing Project Approach Safety 
CPM Scheduling Estimate Value Engineering 
Client Satisfaction  

 
KBE will also require an oral presentation.  It is important to tell us, the owners, what 
WE need to hear about your team’s approach.  Our committee is currently finalizing 
the RFP materials and contract documents for distribution at the competition.   
 
Of course, remember to have fun as you invest in your future!   
 
 
 
 
 
 


